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Spirit week is coming – Starting Monday, March 14th…. 

Monday is Comfy Day 

Tuesday is Twin Day 

Wednesday is Team T-shirt Day 

Thursday is All things St. Patrick’s Day 

Friday is Flannel Friday 
 

 

Attention 7
th
 Graders:  Our 8

th
 grade trip to Washington, DC in the fall is scheduled for October 13-14, 2016.  We 

will have three payment options.  The first payment for this trip is due on March 1. 

Option #1 - $380.00 due on March 1 

Option #2 - $190.00 due on March 1 and June 1  

Option #3 - $95.00 due March 1, April 4, May 2, and June 1 

All money must be paid in full by June 1, 2016.  Please make your check payable to Southern Regional Middle 

School and give to your homeroom teacher. 

 
The National Junior Honor Society is collecting travel & trial-size toiletries for our U.S. troops through  
“Operation Gratitude”.  Drop off boxes are located in the media center and main entrance.  Donations may also 
be brought to the dance this Friday. 
 
There will be a LEO Club meeting on Tuesday, March 15 in room B-1. Please see Mrs. 

Beirne if you cannot attend. 

 

The date for the Scholarship Awards Ceremony has been changed from Tuesday, May 31st to 
Thursday, June 2nd at 6:00 p.m. in the 11/12 gymnasium. 
 
 
What will you do to choose “kind” today?? 


